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Friday 27th August 2021 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you have managed to have a restful and enjoyable summer break. 

We are very much looking forward welcoming the children back to school next week. In advance of the 

return to school, we are providing some key information to make this return run as smoothly as possible.  

Welcome back  

Firstly, we would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our children returning in September. We would 

also like to extend this to our new starters in the reception class. We hope that you are looking forward to 

starting school. We are very much looking forward to meeting you all in person properly over the coming 

days and weeks.  

A reminder that children return to school on Thursday 2nd September.  

Twitter 

For those new to Christleton Primary School please check out our Twitter page. This account is used to 

celebrate events taking place in school, provide reminders and share important information. The Twitter 

feed can be viewed through the school website www.christletonprimaryschool.co.uk (if you do not have a 

Twitter account) or following @christletonpri (if you do). 

School Lunches 

Alongside this email we have provided you with the three-week school lunch overview. We hope that this 

information is useful in enabling you to plan lunches for your child.  

Term Dates 

Please find attached the term dates for the 2021-2022 academic year for your information. 

COVID-19 measures 

We will be sending out a separate email containing information regarding the COVID-19 measures in place 

at school. Prior to returning, it would be appreciated if you could read through this information.  

Looking forward to welcoming you all back next week, 

Regards,  

                   

Be the best you can be 


